
 
Year 3/4 Medium Term Plan 

Spring 1 
***Some aspects of Spring 1 units have been altered in light of the recent national lockdown and return to remote learning for most children*** 

 

Week  English 
Talk for Writing 

Maths 
Essential Maths 

Science 
Snap Science 

Computing 
Switched On 
Computing 

History 
Rising Stars 

Art 
Kapow 

RE 
Discovery RE 

PSHE 
Jigsaw 

Music 
Kapow 

Spanish 
iLanguages 

1 Non Fiction: 
All about owls. 
 
Structure of a non 
fiction text or 
report. 
 
The different 
features of 
reports. 
 
Bullet points & 
lists. 
 
Subheadings as 
questions. 
 
Organising in 
paragraphs 
 
Present tense 
 
What makes a 
good heading. 
 
Factual language 
 
Intorductory 
parapgraphs 
 
Technical 
language 
 
Third person 
 
Formal tone 
 
Apostrophes 
 

Unit: Multiplicative 
Reasoning 3 – Formal 
Written Multiplication 
and Division 
LI:  Reviewing making 
groups,, arrays and 
time tables skills 

Unit: Forces and 
Magnets 
LI: To explore and 
describe how objects 
move. 
 

Unit: Computer 
skills. 
LI: using word to 
create documents. 

Unit: Iron to the 
Bronze Age 
LI: To understand 
the importance 
of the 
improvements 
made by using 
bronze. 
Key Question: 
What difference 
did bronze make? 

Unit: Exploring 
Artists and 
techniques 
LI: To use shading 
to create shape and 
texture.  

Unit: Jesus’ Miracles  
LI: To explore what a 
miracle is. 
Key Question: What 
is a miracle? 

Unit: Thoughts 
and feelings 
LI: What is anger 
and what do we 
do with it? 

Unit: notation 
and scales 
LI: to explore 
ideas about 
rhythm. 

Unit: Colours 
and Opinions 
LI: To say and 
respond to ‘me 
allmo’ 

Resources          

2 Unit:  
LI: Proportional 
reasoning 1 - 
adding/subtracting 
fractions 
 
(in line with changes 
suggested by HfL) 

Unit: Forces and 
Magnets 
LI: To explore and 
describe how objects 
move. 

Unit: Computer 
skills. 
LI:  Editing font size, 
boldness, 
highlighting and 
changing font 
colour. 

Unit: Iron to the 
Bronze Age 
LI: To use sources 
in order to find 
out more about 
the Bronze Age 
life? 
Key Question: How 
does Amsbury 
Archer help us 
know more about 
the Bronze Age? 

Unit: Exploring 
Artists 
LI: To use shading 
to create shape and 
texture on an 
animal 

Unit: Jesus’ Miracles  
LI: To discuss stories 
about miracles. 
Key Question: Why 
do people believe 
miracles happen? 

Unit: Thoughts 
and feelings 
LI: What is anxiety 
and what do we 
do with it? 

Unit: Notation 
and scales 
LI: To explore 
ideas about 
melody 

Unit: All about 
me and my likes 
LI: To say and 
respond to ‘soy’ 

Resources          

3 Unit: Geometric 
Reasonsing - 
Properties of 2 D 
Shape 
LI: Draw 2-D shapes 
and make 3-D shapes 
using modelling 
materials; recognise 

Unit: Forces and 
Magnets 
LI: To find the 
similarities and 
differences between 
difference forces and 
magnetism. 
 

Unit: Computer 
skills. 
LI:  Editing photos 
and annotating with 
text. 

Unit: Iron to the 
Bronze Age 
LI: To reach a 
conclusion about 
the scale of 
achievement 
made in the Iron 
Age. 

Unit: Exploring 
Artists 
LI: To explore and 
create art linked to 
Carl Giles. 

Unit: Jesus’ Miracles  
LI: To discuss stories 
about miracles. 
Key Question: Does 
everyone believe in 
miracles? 

Unit: Thoughts 
and feelings 
LI: What is pride 
and what do we 
do with it? 

Unit: notation 
and scales 
LI: to explore 
ideas about pitch 

Unit: All about 
me and my likes 
LI: To say and 
respond to 8 
colours.. 
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Pronouns 
 
 
Poetry: 
 
What is poetry? 
 
Different forms of 
poetry. 
 
Figurative 
language 
 
Alliteration 
 
Haiku’s 
 
 

3-D shapes in 
different 
orientations and 
describe them 
 

Key Question: Do 
we agree that not 
much happened 
in the Iron Age? 
 

Resources          

4 Unit: 1 Spring 
Focus: Spatial 
reasoning - perimeter 
 

Unit: Forces and 
Magnets 
LI: To sort and group 
materials by their 
magnetic properties. 
 

Unit: Computer 
skills. 
LI:  Creating files and 
folders. 

Unit: Iron to the 
Bronze Age 
LI: To make a 
comparison 
between home life 
in the Bronze Age 
and Iron Age. 
Key Question: Was 
home life much 
better in the Iron 
Age than the 
Bronze Age? 

Unit: Exploring 
Artists 
LI: To explore the 
work of Keith 
Haring and create a 
cartoon style piece 
of art. 

Unit: Jesus’ Miracles  
LI: To discuss stories 
about miracles. 
Key Question: What 
is the difference 
between a miracle 
and a success? 

Unit: Thoughts 
and feelings 
LI: What is worry 
and what do we 
do with it? 

Unit: notation 
and scales 
LI: to explore 
ideas about pace 

Unit: All about 
me and my likes 
LI: To give an 
opinion about a 
colour. 

Resources           

5 Poetry: 
 
Free verse  
 
Performance 
poetry 
 
Volume, pace and 
intonation. 
 
Noun and 
adjective work.  
 
Selecting 
vocabulary for 
purpose. 

Unit:  HfL Spring 
Focus: Statistical 
Reasoning - Bar 
Charts 

Unit: Forces and 
Magnets 
LI: To investigate 
how direction 
impacts on how 
magnets act. 
 

Unit: Computer 
skills. 
LI: Recording voice 
and video. 

Unit: Iron to the 
Bronze Age 
LI: To understand 
the dangers faced 
in the Bronze age 
and Iron Age. 
Key Question: Do 
you think this was 
a dangerous time 
for people to live? 

Unit: Exploring 
Artists 
LI: To explore the 
work of Mondrian 
and create a piece 
of art inspired by 
music.  

Unit: Jesus’ Miracles  
LI: To discuss 
alternative 
possibilities for 
miracles. 
Key Question: What 
other explanations 
are there for 
miracles? 

Unit: Thoughts 
and feelings 
LI: What is 
happiness  and 
what do we do 
with it?  

Unit: notation 
and scales 
LI: to create a 
soundscape. 

Unit: All about 
me and my likes 
LI: To describe 
animals using 
colour. 

Resources          

6 Unit:1  HfL Spring 
Multiplicative 
Reasoning 3 – Formal 
Written Multiplication 
and Division 
LI: Write and 
calculate 
mathematical 

Unit: Forces and 
Magnets 
LI: To describe and 
draw how magnets 
work. 

Unit: Computer 
skills. 
LI: Recording voice 
and video. 

Unit: Iron to the 
Bronze Age 
LI: To reach an 
overall judgement 
comparing the 
Bronze Age and 
Iron Age. 
Key Question: 

Unit: Exploring 
Artists 
LI: To explore the 
work of Kandinsky 
and create a piece 
of art inspired by 
him.  

Unit: Jesus’ Miracles  
LI: To explain what 
the impact of a 
modern miracle 
would be. 
Key Question: What 
would help our world 
the most? 

Unit: Thoughts 
and feelings 
LI: What is 
sadness and what 
do we do with it? 

Unit: notation 
and scales 
LI: to create a 
soundscape. 

Unit: All about 
me and my likes 
LI: To 2 colors 
and a 
conjunction to 
describe. 
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statements for 
multiplication and 
division using the 
multiplication tables  

Which was more 
impressive - the 
Bronze Age or Iron 
Age? 

Resources           


